D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, N.D.-87

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the students must come in proper winter school uniform, w.e.f. Monday, November 13, 2017 onwards. As notified earlier, DAVCMC introduced new DAV brand uniform in 2015-16. A grace time of two years was given for change of uniform. Now, it is compulsory to wear the new uniform only from this session onwards.

Please ensure that your ward follows the below-given dress code completely and properly:

- 1. Full-sleeved maroon check shirt (with school logo) & beige trousers
- 2. Belt, beige socks and beige tie; brown shoes
- 3. The topmost button of the shirt should be fastened and tie should be fixed on it. It should not hang loose.
- 4. Black hair bands, centre parting and two braids (girls) Oiled and neatly done hair (boys)
- 5. Nails should be trimmed, shoes should be polished
- 6. Maroon pullover/blazer, with school logo (when it gets colder)

It is very necessary to come appropriately and properly dressed to school. Entry may be restricted if the students are not in proper school uniform.

Thanks for your co-operation and support!

Manju Malik

Principal